
“Four” Your Information
About Addison’s 4th Grade

Reading & Language Arts AC Reading & Language Arts

Math

AC Math

Science/Social Studies

Upcoming Dates

Oct. 1 – Zabxy’s PIE night

Oct. 3 – Picture Day

Oct. 4 – STEM day

Oct. 11 – End of the 1st Nine Weeks
Catalog Sales End

Oct. 14-18 – Conference Week: Early Release

Oct. 25 – FBI breakfast
Boovie Night

Finding the perimeter of shapes (or using 

the perimeter to find the length of a 

missing side.)  Perhaps we will be able to 

begin order of operations.  (Does “Please 

Excuse My Dear Aunt Sally” ring a bell?)

We will be putting up a white flag on the 

Revolutionary War for a few weeks and 

returning to science. We will be learning 

about the solar system, beginning with 

comparing the sun and stars. Students will 

learn what a star is, how stars are alike and 

different, how the sun compares with other 

stars, and how we know what is in the 

night sky.

As a reminder, all 4th grade teachers are 

requiring that students identify key details 

in social studies and science texts.  Just 

because you learned a strategy in ELA 

doesn’t mean you can’t apply it in other 

subjects as well.  ☺

Week of September 30 – October 4, 2019

This week we will continue to work on 
solving multi-step problems with addition 
and subtraction. We will revisit rounding so 
that we can estimate sums and differences. 
After we have reviewed concepts of addition 
and subtraction, students will have their 
summative assessment on this unit.

Reminders!

Conference forms will be coming home 

Monday.  Please sign and send back.  If you 

have recently met with your teachers and don’t 

require another conference, please indicate 

that on your form.

Next time you are at Walmart, Office Max, etc. 

we could use more white index cards.  Thanks!

Please keep in mind that this is a 4th grade 

newsletter.  All classes move at different paces. 

Students are finalizing their narrative essays.  
We continue to work on correct punctuation 
for dialogue.
Character traits is our reading focus.

Mrs. Stewart will update upon returning from 

France.  (No pity for her!)  ☺


